
Dear Supporter of St. Joseph School - Fullerton:

On May 19th, St. Joseph School - Fullerton students will lace up their sneakers to raise money in the
Race for Education. We rely on school fundraising events like this one to support our teachers and students
in the classroom. Because we work and learn here every day, we see firsthand the difference your generosity
makes!

In past years, Race for Education helped build a new playground, created a multimedia center,
upgraded the campus security system, and most recently, a renovated gymnasium. This year, we are excited
to share that the money raised will go towards brand-new classroom desks and chairs!

Our students always look forward to this special day, and appreciate the support of their families,
friends, and neighbors.

Please complete this form and return with your donation to St. Joseph School - Fullerton.

Name of Student Sponsoring:_________________________________ Homeroom: ___________

Sponsor Name: __________________________________________________________________

Street Address: __________________________________________________________________

City: ___________________________________ State: _________________ Zip: ___________

I am enclosing a donation of : ____ $100.00 ____ $50.00 ____ $25 _____ other

Check Number: __________________

Please make your check payable to St. Joseph School - Fullerton and mail it to 8416 Belair Road, Baltimore,
MD 21236. Contact Jill Prevatt, Director of Marketing + Advancement, with any questions at
jprevatt@stjoeschool.org or (410) 256-8026.

Thank you for supporting St. Joseph School - Fullerton!

This organization is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. Your donation is tax-deductible. Federal Tax ID #52-0591426.
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